## THE CHILD SURVIVOR ASSOCIATION OF GREAT BRITAIN

4 Queen's Gardens

Hendon

London NW4 2TR



Tel/Fax 0181 202 7117

Hon Edward R Korman
District Court Judge for Eastern District of New York
U.S. Court House
225 Cadman Plaza East
Brooklyn
NY 11201-1818
U.S.A.

11 May 1999

Dear Judge Korman and Special Masters,

With reference to the monies which have been obtained as a result of negotiations on behalf of the victims and survivors of the Holocaust, I the undersigned, fully support the point of view that no amount of money, either in dollar figures or in percentages, should be allocated to any religious or educational institutions for the purpose of the building of Yeshivot and religious institutions and/or the building of museums or monuments.

As a survivor, I feel very strongly that only Holocaust survivors should be the recipients of eventual allocations. We all appreciate the work of other Jewish organisations in and for the Jewish community, but none of these funds should go to them, unless the Survivors themselves designate them as caretaker organisations.

May I add that not only should the money go only to survivors, but the lawyers should receive only reasonable fees, and not a percentage of the total monies obtained, as these monies represent compensation for the losses, suffering and deaths of the victims of the Holocaust.

In conclusion may I ask that child survivors be included in the decisions regarding the distribution of the negotiated settlement with the Swiss banks.

Respectfully

Edyta Sendrivon of the Warsow Gheth